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April 11, 2019 
 
Blair I. Fassburg 
Williams Kastner 
Two Union Square 
601 Union Street 
Seattle, WA  98101 

Re: Fatigue Management Committee Questions for NASA and NASA’s Scope of Work 

Dear Mr. Fassburg, 

We are in receipt of your letter dated March 29, 2019 and acknowledge your subsequent 
conversation with our Assistant Attorney General Albert Wang on April 3, 2019.  

Regarding the NASA questions, we respectfully remind you that Captain vonBrandenfels 
welcomed questions from the Fatigue Management Committee without parameters. For 
the information of the Fatigue Management Committee and this Board, we strongly 
encourage Captain vonBrandenfels to respond to the questions to the extent feasible.  

Regarding the scope of work between Puget Sound Pilots and NASA, we acknowledge 
your decision not to share it as a part of the process for setting the number of pilots. 
Thank you for the summary attached to your letter. 

The Board continues to develop the procedures and guidelines for setting the number of 
pilots. In the meetings leading up to the hearing on July 18, 2019, questions regarding 
data and presentations will be limited to Board members. After presentations and Board 
questions there will be an opportunity for public comments at the Chair’s discretion.   

We plan on developing an agenda for the hearing as well as a structure for the final 
document of record for the Board’s decision.  

Best regards, 

 

Sheri J. Tonn, Chair 
Board of Pilotage Commissioners 
 

cc:  Albert Wang 
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